PUBLIC HEARING, TOWN BOARD, TOWN OF LITTLE FALLS, MAY 9, 2023

A public hearing of the Town Board, Town of Little Falls was held on May 9, 2023 at the town
hall commencing at 7:05 p.m. with the following members present:

Present: Supervisor Dan Casler
Councilman Anthony Viscomi
Councilman Kirk Schwasnick
Councilman Mitch Soules

Absent: Councilman Kevin Sullivan

Others Present: Town Clerk, Sandra Regan; Highway Superintendent, Donald Cotton; RIC’s
Energy Project Manager, Camille Warner.

-Notice of the hearing was advertised in the Times Telegram Newspaper on April 23, 2023 by
Clerk Regan

-Supervisor Casler called the hearing to order and stated that the purpose of the hearing was to
consider the adoption of Local Law #1-2023, which provides for the establishment and requiring
permit applicants to fund an escrow account for payment of professional services required to
properly review submitted applications

-Supervisor Casler asked if there were comments for or against said law. There were no
comments.

-There being no comments and all those desiring to be heard having been heard, the public
hearing was closed at 7:10 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,
Sandra Regan, Town Clerk



